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DECISION BY THE MANAGEMENT BOARD ON THE CONSULTATION REGARDING THE FEMCIDI PROJECT FROM SAINT VICENTE AND THE GRENADINES “DEVELOPMENT AND STRENGTHENING OF AGRO-TOURISM LINKAGES” (AE/367/09)

Pursuant to the provisions of Article 19 of the Rules of Procedure of the IACD Management Board, and on instructions from its Chair, Mrs. Rosa Delia Gómez-Durán, Director of Bilateral  Cooperation, Ministry for Foreign Affairs of Argentina, the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI), held an online consultation (AICD/JD/CN-20/12) on August 27, 2012 on the request of the Delegation of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines to execute pending activities, beyond the deadline of December 31, 2011 for the FEMCIDI Project of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines “Development and Strengthening of Agro-Tourism Linkages” (AE/367/09), for which authorization from the Management Board is required.
Due to unforeseen circumstances the final and last workshop from a series of six, and the final report of the project could not be finalized by the deadline of December 31, 2011.  It should be noted that the costs to carry out the pending activities were already paid and there will not be additional costs to FEMCIDI.
In this regard, the Management Board decides as follows:
Decision:
Authorize the Executing Agency of the Project “Development and Strengthening of Agro-Tourism Linkages” (AE/367/09) to execute extemporaneously the outstanding activities and present the final report.  The pending activities should be performed prior to October 15, 2012, and the final report must be submitted no later than October 31, 2012. 
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